NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE WAIHI VET'S SECTION

Due to our secretary Di being delayed in returning to New Zealand due to Covid, we have been unable to email out our weekly updates, as she has the email data base on her home computer.

Next Monday is our AGM, and is being held in the clubrooms at 9.00 am. To ensure a timely start to our golf after the meeting, we ask that you arrive in time to get your scorecards and lodge them with the starters prior to the commencement of the meeting.

If you are unable to attend, and wish to record your apology please advise me, either by email to rodger.b@xtra.co.nz or by phone: 027 222 6929.

We wish Di and Kerry all the best, and look forward to their return soon.

Regards,

Vet's Captain.

horast.